
 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Rosendale  
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of 
Rosendale Town Board on Tuesday, August 26, 2014 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Town of Rosendale Town Hall, located at N8472 County Road M, Ripon, WI. They will 
consider action on an ordinance to adopt the Town of Rosendale Comprehensive Plan 
2014 to 2034. The purpose of the public hearing is to accept public comments on the 
Town of Rosendale Plan Commission’s recommended version of the plan herein called 
the “Recommended Plan”. 
 

The public may review copies of the “Recommended Plan” at the Town Hall during 
regular town office hours.  Interested parties may make arrangements with Town Clerk, 
Roxanne Tarnow, to obtain a copy of the plan by calling 920-872-5054 or by e-mailing 
clerk-treasurer@townofrosendalewi.com. A copy of the “Recommended Plan” is also 
available on the Town’s web site: www.townofrosendalewi.com and at the City of Ripon 
Public Library.  
 
During the Public Hearing, the public is invited to speak on the “Recommended Plan”.  
Written comments may be submitted to the Town Clerk until conclusion of the Public 
Hearing and will become part of the record. The Public Hearing shall be closed when all 
interested parties in attendance have had an opportunity to offer comment. 
 
Upon the close of the Public Hearing, a meeting of the Town Board shall be called to 
order and shall take action on the Recommended Plan per the agenda. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Publish:  Week of July 21, 2014 in both papers. 
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